President Swart Ave, Empangeni, 3880 9

035 772 7740

035 772 7331 🖶

www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za Zululand Remedial Centre

26 June 2020

ZRC SCHOOL BUS – COVID-19 PROCEDURE

Dear Parent / Guardian

BUS PARENTS: Please note that the school bus will be running from Monday 6 July 2020.

The ZRC Bi-Weekly Rotation Plan indicates on which weeks JP and SP learners will be attending school. Please familiarize yourself with the Rotation Plan. The Rotation Plan is on the School website (www.zululandremedialcentre.co.za), School Facebook page and D6 connect. Please contact the school if you are not on D6 connect.

Please ensure learners are at the pick-up points before the bus arrives.

- NO MASK, NO ENTRY
- Learners will be screened for temperature check and hands will be sanitized before entering the bus.
- Allocated seats are marked with stickers to maintain social distancing.

Learners who have a temperature of 38°C or above will not be allowed on the bus. Parents will be contacted by the Bus Educator to collect the learner.

Please keep your child at home if he / she is unwell.

Any learner who is found to be in violation of bus rules by compromising the safety of other learners or bus staff will be removed from the bus immediately.

Parents are reminded to be on time to fetch your child at the drop off point in the afternoon.

Regards

D.7 Millin **PRINCIPAL**